

January 12, 2017 Issue #24 Editor: Honest Abe

This Week: CRAFT TALKS ala MAGGIE and TIM



Maggie Salazar was born in Guadalajara, Jalisco, Mexico in 1979 and she immigrated to the U.S. in 1985. During her school years she played sports and musical instruments. As an adult, she has been in financial services for 20 years and she's now a Life Insurance agent at New York Life. She has two toddler girls Valentina 3 and Alessandra 2. When she is not busy running her business, she enjoys spending time with her babies, hiking, trying new things and learning. Her goals are to grow her business, get fit and raise two wonderful children.



Tim Schneider was born and raised in central Ohio. He relocated from Columbus to Southern California in 1982 and worked for Long Beach Memorial in the Information Technology from May of 1982 until April 2016. He is currently enjoying the challenges and opportunities of working with his husband, Kevin, at Rader Realty, Inc. His passions are cooking, Information technology, new tech gadgets, travel, and, you guessed it, real estate.

Coming to a Country Club near You:

01/19 Tony Nevarez and his posse: Endless Smiles

 & Rotary's January 2017 trip to Mexico

01/20 Presidential Inauguration for better or worse
01/26 Victor & Amy: Arrow Lodge Brewery



Incoming President Tony introduced his Incoming Board for 2017-18 at our Christmas luncheon. Unfortunately, Maggie and Dario missed the photo opp.

Message channeled from President Patricia:

Happy 2017 and the start of your quest to find a whole new set of tax deductions. Polio Plus may be the perfect answer. It can lower your taxes and increase your level of joy. Donors can also walk around making this secret sign.



Caution: The Wheel may not always pass the 4-Way Test.